U. G. H. A. UNIVERSITY OF GUELPH HOMOPHILE ASSOCIATION WEEKLY MEFTING

RM. 311 ARTS BLDG. 8:00 p.m. WEDNESDAYS

COME OUT!
EVERYONE WELCOME!

Friday, March 29, 1974

Ms. Linda Keith, Assistant Provost, University of Guelph.

Dear Ms. Keith:

On behalf of the Homophile Association and myself, I would like to thank you for your enthusiastic support and painstaking efforts in helping the U.G.H.A. get an office. Without your faithful backing and administrative know-how there would have been little hope in us getting an office before the University Center was completed.

From our working together on this matter, we also gained considerable insight into the workings of the university administration and how to deal with them in the future.

Now that the set-up and organization of our office/dropin center is underway, we already note great improvements in the group's efficiency and feel that we owe much of this to you.

If, for any reason, we could at all be of service to you in the future, please feel free to ask us. We also hope that you will visit our office/drop-in center at your convenience and see for yourself that we are pleased.

We are located in Massey Hall, room 105 and can be reached by telephoning extension 8575.

Thanks again,

Paul Shepherd Secretary, U.G.H.A. Friday, March 29, 1974.

Mr. Paul Gilmor, Provost, University of Guelph.

Dear Mr. Gilmor:

The University of Guelph Homophile Association thanks you for your efforts in helping us obtain our new office. If not for both Linda Keith and yourself there would have been little hope in our group getting established, by means of a central location, before the University Center was completed.

Presently we are in the process of setting-up and organizing our office/drop-in center and, already, improvements in the group's efficiency have been noted.

Thanks again for helping our group's need.

Sincerely,

Paul Shepherd Secretary, U.G.H.A.

UGHA/ps

April 1, 1974.

Mr. W.W. Bean Vice-President Administration University of Guelph Guelph, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Bean:

Thank you for the memorandum of March 14, 1974. The University of Guelph Homophile Association has moved into Room 105 Massey Hall. We are presently trying to locate furniture for the office.

We thank you for your cooperation in arranging for an office for our group.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Dougan Secretary, U.G.H.A.